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Agricultural Theft 
Location of Incident: 4000 Block of West Cynthia Drive 
 
 

On Monday, January 13, 2025, the Yuma County Sheriff’s Office Criminal Investigations Bureau initiated an 

investigation after receiving information on recent agricultural thefts. 

  

On Tuesday, January 14, 2025, a search warrant was served on a residence suspected of containing the 

stolen agricultural property. Investigators seized multiple boxes and pallets, agricultural tools, equipment, and 

other items used for farm work.  

  

The suspect was an employee at a local packing company and many of the tools and items were returned to 

the business they were stolen from. The total approximate value of the stolen property is $30,000.00. 

  

The suspect, identified as Gregorio Medina Haros, 56, of Yuma, AZ was arrested and booked into the Yuma 

County Detention Center for Theft.  

  

Anyone with information regarding this case, please contact the Yuma County Sheriff’s Office at 928-783-4427 

or 78-CRIME to remain anonymous. You can also visit our website at www.yumacountysheriff.org to submit an 

anonymous tip.  
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